
 

 

  

 

December 2, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear valued supplier,  
 

Nobian (formerly Nouryon) is a standalone company since July 1st, 2021. As a focused chemicals company, 

we will concentrate our efforts and resources to accelerate profitable growth and continue our partnership with 
you using the cloud procurement solution SAP Ariba.  
 
The next step is that as of mid March 2022 Nobian will have its own Ariba environment. To continue doing 
business with us, you are required to set up the Nobian customer in your SAP Ariba Network.  
 
In short: your organization will until March do business with Nobian through the Nouryon Ariba Network ID 
(ANID) and after the switch you will continue to do business with Nobian via the Nobian ANID.  
   
Nobian and SAP Ariba have a dedicated team of specialists who will contact you to get the registration and -if 
required- integration process started.  

 

 
In case we need to contact somebody else within your organization or if you have any questions before the 
briefing session, please do not hesitate to contact the project team by email: procurement@nobian.com.  
 
 
We are looking forward to work with you and strengthen our partnership. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Patrick Kohlmann Daan van Dort 
Nobian Procurement Director Procurement Excellence manager 
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